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Optiscan CEO, Matthew Barnett is participating in a US investor conference roadshow, 
addressing potential investors with interest in the Australian life science sector on the 
company’s progress with its unique endo-microscope technology. 
  
There are two presentations, in San Francisco and New York, in forums jointly sponsored 
by EG Capital, Ernst & Young  and O'Sullivan PLLC. 
  
The roadshow presentation is available on the company’s website at www.optiscan.com.   
   
 
 
 

 
 

Further information: 
 
Matthew Barnett, CEO Bruce Andrew, CFO 
Tel   (613)  9538 3347 Tel   (613)  9538 3398 
matthewb@optiscan.com brucea@optiscan.com 
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